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Dear Families of our Roslyn Music Students: 
 
Spring is upon us and it is again time to display our students’ musical talents during the annual 
spring concert series.  In an effort to fully appreciate their hard work and dedication to our music 
program, we are implementing a few new procedures that we hope will increase audience 
participation.  Moreover, these procedures are intended to address some safety and security 
protocols as we continue to assess and improve measures related to our students’ safety.  
 
As a school community, we need all parents to remain in the auditorium for the duration of the 
concert. Students will be held in smaller classroom settings until the end of the concert to 
improve supervision after they have completed their performance.  At the conclusion of each 
concert, students will be brought to the following locations by chaperones to be picked up by 
parents: 
 

Monday, May 6th Tuesday, May 7th Monday, May 13th 
Jazz Band 
     HS Main Lobby 
7th/8th Grade Chorus 
     Chorus Room 
6th Grade Band 
     HS Cafeteria 
 

Chorale 
     Chorus Room 
6th/7th/8th Grade Orchestra 
     HS Cafeteria 

7th/8th Grade Band 
     HS Main Lobby 
6th Grade Chorus 
     HS Cafeteria 

 
We feel that these procedures will better serve the safety and security of our students as well as 
the enjoyment of all concert goers. We appreciate your support in ensuring a wonderful musical 
experience is had by all. 
 
Musically yours, 
 

Craig S. Johanson               Dave Lazarus    Jennifer Sheehan 

Principal                        Assistant Principal              Assistant Principal 


